

Attorneys at Law

Robert A. Scott

rscott@sssattorneys.com

Paul R. Jessell

pjessell@sssattorneys.com

William L. Stevens

wstevens@sssattorneys.com

Dov Braunstein

dbraunstein@sssattorneys.com

Watertown

27 Siemon Company Drive Suite 300 W • PO Box 9 Watertown, CT 06795 P 860.274.2511

F 860.274.2513 www.sssattorneys.com

Woodbury

P.O. Box 323 Woodbury, CT 06798 P 860.274.2511 F 860.274.2513

Of Counsel

Thomas A. Kaelin tkaelin@sssattorneys.com

Charles D. Stauffacher cstauffacher@sssattorneys.com

December 28, 2011 Sent Via E-Mail

Linda Roberts
Executive Director
CT Siting Council
10 Franklin Square
New Britain, CT 06051

Re:

Connecticut Siting Council

Docket No. 422

Dear Ms. Roberts:

On behalf of the Town of Watertown, a Party in the above-referenced matter, I am hereby requesting an extension of time to submit additional documents until January 5, 2012.

We received on December 27, 2011, significant additional documents from the applicant, parts of which concern the access road, which is owned by the Town, and the driveway easement about which the Town has some potential questions. The additional time is to permit the Town Engineer time to review the new documentation.

Your indulgence on this matter is appreciated.

Very truly yours

Paul R. Jessell

PRJ/eat